
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year! 
Here we are in 2016 and the start of 
another busy year for the Kellen Dance 
Academy.  Kelly and Ellen hope you 
have enjoyed a happy and peaceful 
Christmas break.   
In this newsletter we take a look back at the events during November and  
December 2015 and look at what is in store for the coming months. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 Yet again the Kellen Dance Academy achieved fantastic 

exam results in all branches.  A massive well done to all 
those that took exams Kelly and Ellen are extremely 

proud of your hard work and results. 

Kelly and Ellen were pleased to be asked 
to lead the dancing at David Bullen’s Tea 
Dance at the Floral Hall in Southport.  It 
was an enjoyable afternoon of dancing 
along with delicious afternoon tea and a 

wonderful Latin demonstration. 
Kelly and Ellen had the pleasure of  

working with Ian and Sue Webster  and  
dancing to the music of Jon Canning. 

Our adult beginners Ballroom and Latin classes continued in November and 
December.  After a successful start these have now become part of our      

permanent timetable.  Classes start on Friday 8th January 2016. 
  



 

Coming up! 
January and February 

 
 Monday  4th January 2016 New 

Year Dinner Dance.  
 Thursday 7th January 2016      

Classes and dance recommence. 
 Friday 8th January Adult Beginners 

Ballroom and Latin Classes       
commence 6-7pm Bowen Road. 

 Saturday 9th January 2016 Classes 
recommence. 

 Sunday 17th January NCDTA     
Inventive dance competition     
Rainton Meadows Arena.   

         Ask Kelly and Ellen about tickets 
 
 Monday 8th February 2016 Social 

Dance with Pancakes 
 Sunday 14th February 2016 ISTD        

Inventive Dance Competition. 
 
Further dates for your diaries. 
 Monday 28th March Easter Monday 

Social Dance with hot cross buns. 
 Sunday 24th April 2016 NCDTA 

Medal Examination—provisional. 
 Sunday 15th May 2016 NCDTA         

Ballroom, Latin and Sequence  
Medallist of the Year Competition.   

        Easington Welfare. 

Well done to all those that received 
their awards from the exam held in  
November.   
Special congratulations to: 
Layla Key  Highest Marks 
Lucy Jordan Star Award 
Lucy Harrison Trevor Morgan  
Memorial Trophy. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon. 
 

Kelly and Ellen 
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810272788 

 

 

   Don’t forget to book your         
   places for the popular              
  Sequence Dance Holiday at the 
 Bedford Hotel June 17th –19th 2016.  
Speak to Kelly and Ellen to secure your 
rooms now!  
 


